
 

 

 

 

 NOTICE 

 

It is hereby informed to all the Students, Teaching & Non-

Teaching staff of Bhergaon College, Bhergaon that the college will 

remain closed on 15th of November (Wednesday) 2023, on account of 

‘Bhatri Dwitiya/ Bhai Dooj’. The college will re-open on 16th of 

November (Thursday) 2023. 
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